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Gentet, Matthias

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk
Sent: 07 December 2015 17:22
To: ann.roe@camden.gov.uk
Cc: Allott, Dawn; Planning

Dear Ms Roe, 
 
We are referring to planning application 2015/6498/P 31 Upper Park Road: 
 
"Replacement of existing single glazed windows with double glazed, hardwood windows" 
 
You are giving our chair Eldred Evans as the consultee, but we did not receive any e-notification 
let alone one correlated with a PIN number. 
 
Nevertheless we would like to submit our comments as follows before the deadline for comments 
on the 24th of December : 
 
NO objection provided the replacement windows match exactly the existing windows in design 
and all dimensions. 
 
D J Kelley 
for 
BCAAC 
 


